
February 21, 2024

Welcome to the city of Sedona Dry Creek Road Shared-Use Path Project eNews.
Businesses and residents are reminded to call the Project Hotline at (928) 852-4164 to
speak to a project team member with any questions or concerns. Please note that in the
event of inclement weather the work schedule may be altered or suspended without
notice.

SPEED TABLE INSTALLATION TO OCCUR

The city is currently installing two speed tables across the entire width of the roadway in
the locations highlighted in the plan sheets below. Please note, these speed tables are
not crosswalks.

Please be aware of the following impacts:
 
Monday, February 19 through Thursday, February 22, 7 a.m. – 5:30 p.m.
Please be aware of construction equipment, lane restrictions, reduced speeds, loud noise
and flagging operations along Dry Creek Road. Crews will work with residents to maintain
driveway access throughout construction operations.

SHARED-USE PATH CONSTRUCTION

Construction of the shared-use path is expected to resume in March. A follow-up
eNewsletter will be released to provide more information on when construction will
resume.

Click here to view a larger version of this image

https://files.constantcontact.com/413cff14901/ca671c45-ab68-4628-bc60-41788fb816de.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/413cff14901/ca671c45-ab68-4628-bc60-41788fb816de.pdf

